MANOS, MARTIN & PERGRAM CO., LPA

50 North Sandusky Street Delaware, Ohio 43015-1926

Phone: 740-363-1313

Caring Counseling and Sophisticated Solutions Since 1951

We are always grateful for your trust in recommending us to others. A referral from you and your continued business are the highest compliments we could ever receive.

Inside this issue:

2015 Delaware County Career Passport Contest Awards

Main Street
Delaware Design
Awards

Congratulations to | John Huffman

Notice I

Client Bulletin



Volume XXXII, No. 4

April 30, 2015

2015 Delaware County Career Passport Contest Awards

At the 2015 Delaware County Career Passport Contest awards ceremony on May I, the law firm presented a \$250 award/scholarship to the winner from Olentangy High School, Miss Samantha Jones, who will be attending The Ohio State University in the fall, majoring in mechanical engineering.

Main Street Delaware Design Awards

Again this year, the law firm is sponsoring an award at the Main Street Delaware Design Awards. The Design Awards will be presented on Wednesday, May 28, from 6 to 8 p.m. at the Ross Art Museum, 60 South Sandusky Street. In addition to the presentation of the awards, the evening will feature wine and beer tasting and heavy hors d'oeuvres. Tickets are available for \$26 per person on Main Street Delaware's website (www.mainstreetdelaware.com) or for \$25 per person at Main Street Delaware's office at 20 East Winter Street.

Congratulations to John Huffman

Congratulations to John Huffman, the son of the law firm's office manager, Terri Huffman, and her husband, Dan, are clearly in order as he was the first person from Delaware County to be awarded a Cecil Robinson scholarship. The late Cecil Robinson was a long-time resident of the Radnor area who operated a corn seed operation at his family farm. The Cecil Robinson scholarship, awarded at the 100th anniversary banquet of The Ohio State University College of Food, Agriculture and Engineering, is awarded annually to students who major in agricultural engineering.

Notice

This bulletin provides general information and is not legal advice. Please contact us if you need legal advice.

If you have friends or associates who you think would enjoy receiving a copy of this Client Bulletin, please feel free to forward it on. Thank you.